



Brisbane Marina 400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane, CA 94005

CONTACT:

Phone: (650) 583-6975 Email: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org URL: www.brisbaneca.org

Marina Staff:

Harbormaster: Andrew Rehberg

Administrative Assistant: Teresa Camarda

Maintenance Crew: Chris Redfield Doug Messing

Marina Services Director: Randy Breault



Photo Credits: Side Bar: Ron Davis Header: HM



2021 Tide Tables are available in the marina office.

Get yours today

Have a Happy and Safe Labor Day!

Even though September is the month that usually spells the unofficial "end" to summer in most boating locales, it really is the start to our most enjoyable boating season here in the Bay. Personally, I think the past couple months of summer are best described by Mark Twain, "The coldest winter I ever spent was a summer in San Francisco"! So, if it's true that summer is really over, keep your shorts and t-shirts handy, because you're probably going to want them. Mother Nature will hopefully play nice, and bless us with some great afternoons and peaceful evenings to enjoy out on the water (fingers crossed).

But, even with nice weather, there are still days that the wind comes whipping up out of nowhere, and causes its own set of issues. Recently, we've had a few things blow around and go for a float within the marina (known items were retrieved safely). Please make sure your items aboard are stowed or lashed down properly, as the weather can change at a moment's notice, and we would hate to hear the horror story of a lost item unable to be retrieved.

Rippling over to the other side of the slip, here are a few friendly reminders within the marina:

- Dock carts are a limited resource and provided for everyone's use in the marina. Please be courteous when using a cart, and promptly return it to the head of the dock for the next boater to use after you're finished loading/unloading.
- There is to be no storage of any items on the dock fingers. Any items, such as dinghies, bar-b-ques, chairs, boat parts, anchors, unapproved storage boxes, etc., shall be stowed aboard your boat, or within the provided dock box at the head of each slip. Please help us keep the docks clean, clear and safe for everyone.
- ♦ Friendly reminder: dock boxes are difficult to repair, and expensive to replace. Please make sure your vessel is tied properly so it does not make contact with the boxes (which also houses electrical and water supplies), and ensure you either lock the lid of the dock box, or use a piece of wire to secure the lid from blowing open and ripping off (ask within the office for the wire if needed). Due to the age of the dock boxes, lids and other parts are no longer available. We appreciate your help in helping us preserve the boxes.
- Waste Disposal shed: we can take and recycle your used engine oil, oil and fuel filters (empty), oil absorbent pads and used oil containers. We can also take your unwanted boat soap, teak oil, other boat cleaners, and waxes that are not being used. If you have any other chemicals or items needing disposal, please check with us for possible disposal, or contact the San Mateo County Household Hazardous Disposal site for acceptable items and how to properly recycle them. SMC Health can be reached at: (650) 372-6200 or visit: www.smchealth.org/hhw for more information. Please remember, DO NOT put chemicals or other hazardous materials in the general garbage.



Lastly, I hope to see many of you out on the docks, working aboard the boat, or preparing to take it out. The water calls, and we should happily answer it.

Happy Boating! Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster

S/V Malolo "Ghosting" Along S.F. Waterfront





Sierra Point Yacht Club

400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA

Dylan Garrett, Commodore

SPYC:

Sierra Point Yacht Club is continuing to follow San Mateo Guidelines. Masks must be worn unless actively eating or drinking. We will be having our race dinner on September 18th. Even with COVID, the club continues to have many activities, including cruising trips planned.

Stay safe,

Dylan Garrett SPYC Commodore



SWAD MEET'S

To place an ad, please submit the following:

• Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. All listings must be submitted to harbormaster's office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following months newsletter for a period of one (1) month (unless renewing ad is requested).

September:



50' 50A/125V power cord for sale. Used, in good condition. \$250 Contact: (415) 746-0780





Avon Redcrest inflatable dinghy, 9', little used, fine condition, no leaks! Includes oars, manual air pump, motor mount, carry bag & repair kit. \$600 cash Hand "wagon" for maneuvering a hard rowboat (dinghy) on land. \$20

Contact: redsailboat@hotmail.com



West Marine Infant (under 30 lbs) Life Jacket. Worn twice and not more than for an hour total. Originally \$60, asking \$40. (415)385-5253



Marinco 50A/125V male to 30A/125V female adapter. \$25/OBO.

1" dock lines: 3 @ 16', 1 @ 22' \$35/OBO Henry

bsunshine@prodigy.net



Brand new Sunbrella sail cover. Fits 10' boom. \$175 Henry bsunshine@prodigy.net

